

U. S. Department of Justice Federal Bureau of Prisons

Edward S. Bales, Justice Solutions of America, Inc.

Re: Inmate

Dear Mr. Bales:

This is in reference to your letter dated appreciation for the assistance afforded to your client

transferred to a Residential Reentry Center and successfully completed the program

I am glad we were able to assist you and fulfil your request with the challenges we face daily with limited bedspace and other challenges in placing offenders in Residential Reentry Centers.

If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at the address above or via telephone

Sincerely,

Residential Reentry Manager

Enclosures